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Fax (425)424-3377 

December 19,2001 

Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk & 
Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: DialTek, LLC d/b/a DTKTelecommunications, LLC 
Florida Public Service Commission Docket No. 011444-TX 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

We hereby acknowledge receipt of a Notice issued December 6,2001 by the Florida Public 
Service Commission of Commission Conference Agenda setting a conference date and 
time of December 17,2001,9:30 a.m. DialTek, LLC (“DialTek) is on the agenda - Docket 
No. 011444. It is my understanding based on a conversation between a member of my 
staff and Angela Fondo that Dialtek, LLC appears on the agenda because it failed to 
respond to a questionnaire submitted by the Commission which is apparently used for 
budget purposes and that this docket agenda item has been or will be rescheduled for 
another date and time. 

We apologize for failing to provide the Commission with the information requested. The 
failure of DialTek, LLC to provide this information was due to an inadvertent oversight on 
our part due to changes in personnel a t  the company and/or a change of address. 

By letter dated November 27,2001, DialTek provided you with its new address as well as 
other updated reporting information. The letter was sent to you because of a Commission 
notice informing DialTek of Docket No. 011228-lX and your requirements for keeping our 
certificate active. 

_ _  We have implemented procedures designed to ensure that DialTek responds to an 



Commission requests for information in a timely manner. We apologize for the 
inconvenience we have caused to the Commission and Commission staff. 

Finally, DialTek offers to pay $200.00 to the Commission to settle this matter. Please call 
me at (206) 660-3865 if you have any questions or need further information. 

Mana r P 
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